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Dear Parents/Carers,
School
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Arrangements for Infant Sports_’ Afternoon
Friday 14" June at 2 - 3pm at Avalon School Field

KS1 Sports Day is on Friday 14" June, on our school field. The children are well prepared and we are
sure they will enjoy the experience.

All KS1 children should come to school in their House T Shirt, shorts or skirt, and black trainers or
pumps. As we cannot forecast the weather conditions for Friday, they should bring their school tracksuit
as well. It is essential for children to bring a bottle of water. The children will need their school bags
for morning lessons.

If necessary, please put suncream on your child before he/she comes to school. A hat or cap can be
worn if it is a warm day.

We do hope that you, your families and friends will be able to join us for this year’s sports afternoon.

As we know only too well we are unable to predict the weather forecast, so please check our school
website as we will put details on there if we have to cancel the event owing to the weather.

Yours sincerely

(Gl

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher
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